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8th September 2016 

There is an array of shiny shoes and new lunchboxes which can only mean a new school year has started! 

Welcome back. I hope that you all had a lovely summer. 

Firstly I would like to thank the staff and children for making me feel so welcome, I have really enjoyed my 

first week here at Crick.  I am slowly working my way through the many new names and children’s faces.  

Hopefully some of you met Dr Watts on Tuesday.  I know that she has also enjoyed getting to know the 

children a little.  Please do come and introduce yourself as it would be great to start to put some names to 

faces. In the meantime, I am looking forward to working with you to ensure that your children get the best out 

of their short time at our school.  
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Classes 

The children have settled back into school 

life well and as you walk around the school 

the classrooms are buzzing with the sounds 

of children working and getting to know 

their new teachers.  This term the school 

topic is Ancient Civilisations, with each class 

taking a slightly different approach to their 

take on this.  Please take a look on the 

school website for more information about 

each class’ theme. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Baby news 

Baby Neill has arrived! I am sure that you 

will join us all in sending Julie and her 

husband our congratulations on the safe 

arrival of their daughter.  Baby and mum are 

both well and they are all enjoying spending 

time together as a family. 

Jubilee Woods 

In a few weeks the children are all going to 

visit Jubilee Woods to plant some 

wildflower seeds.  I would like to thank the 

Wood Committee for inviting us to take part 

in this and also to Ms. Herrington for 

making sure that all of the children are 

involved.  If you would like to join us then 

please talk to your child’s class teacher.

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 13th September- Hotshots Basketball Club Taster sessions for Year 2-6 

Thursday 15th September- FOCS AGM @ the school, followed by meeting @ The 

Wheatsheaf 

Friday 30th September- Individual school photographs 

Tuesday 11th October- Open Day for 2017 reception intake parents 
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         New Reception children 

If you have or know of a child who is due to 

start school in September 2017 then you 

may like to attend our school open day on 

Wednesday 12th October 2016.  This is your 

opportunity to come and see the school 

running. We look forward to welcoming you 

into our school. 

 

 

 

 

Crick Colts Football Club 

Crick Colts FC are looking for more girls to 

join their newly established U9 girls 

football team.  Girls need to be in either 

year 3 or 4 at school.  Initial sessions are 

free and subs are low.  We train on 

Saturdays at 10.30am and there will be 

monthly tournaments.  All coaches are FA 

level one qualified and criminal record 

checked.  Please come and join us at Crick 

Sports Field, Yelvertoft Road, Crick, NN6 

7TF and ask for Giles or contact Ian Gidley 

on 07802 237526 or e-mail: 

igidley@btinternet.com 

 

                   FOCS 

Friends of Crick Primary School are holding  

their AGM on Thursday 15th September at  

7pm at the school.  A normal meeting will then  

follow at The Wheatsheaf.  All welcome, especially  

anyone wanting to join the committee or just to  

find out some more information.

 

 

Congratulations to this week’s  

       Secret Students… 

 

 

  Izzy, Gracelyn, Harvey & Emily. 

  

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Mars – Cassey 

Jupiter – Lizzie 

Saturn – Kuba 

Mercury – Jamie 

Neptune - Hermione 

Birthday Bellringers 

Eloise and Ella 

Happy Birthday! 
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